
 

 

A Message from the Friends 

We can’t believe were in the Summer Term – and not just 
because of the weather!  
 
Term 5 the Friends of Park Mead were back to take over the 
Arlington Bluebell Walk cafe after a break of 5 years. All the 
volunteers loved taking part and to top it off we made £2182 
and will be invited back again next year!!! On behalf of the 
Friends I would like to say a massive THANK YOU to all the 
bakers and volunteers that helped make this day a huge 
success. 
 
We haven’t got any more events planned after this term as 
unfortunately we haven’t received any interest in the 
position of Chair. There will a recruitment push in Autumn 
2024 for new parents but unless this position is filled and 
there are enough parents to support the committee, the 
charity will sadly no longer function.  
 
 
 
 
  

Friends of Park Mead 
The Friends of Park Mead is an independently 
registered charity who organise fund raising and 
fun events throughout the year. EVERY penny 
raised is donated to Park Mead to support or fund 
projects, mainly as part of the School’s 

Development Plan.  

Sports Day Refreshments 

This Sports Day the Friends will be providing some treats at Sports Day before and after the races. 

The following are available to pre order via ParentPay before 12noon on Thursday 13th June. 

Bacon Sandwiches – £3.00 (served before races start) 

Cream Tea - £4.00 (served after races finish) 

(scone, cream, jam and tea, coffee or squash) 

Ice Lollies - £1.00 

A selection of hot and cold drinks will be available to purchase on the day. 

If you are available to bake scones for us before the event please advise the school office. 

 

Summer Issue 2024 

Dicker Day 

Saturday 15th June 1pm – 5pm 

Join the Friends at Dicker Day. We will be running the kids stalls Including a 

Coconut Shy, Hook a Duck, Welly Wanging.and Barrow of Booze Raffle. 

There will also be Seven Sisters Astronomy Club offering Solar Gazing, Ice Cream, 

BBQ, Face Painting, Stalls, Local Artists, Elderflower Champagne, The Plough Bar 

and 3 live bands Including a couple of our very talented parents! 

Free to all, £1 to park. 

Please donate any unwanted bottles of booze to the office for the raffle. 

Please let us know if you have an hour to help run our stalls. 

Cotswold Way Ultra Challenge 
On 22nd June one of our plucky parents will be taking part in an Endurance Event, The Cotswold Way 
Ultra Challenge. This is a continuous 62 mile hike with a 2140 climb over a maximum of 2 days. The 
chosen charity to support is the Friends of Park Mead and therefore all your children will benefit. Please 
support her by donating on www.gofund.me/2c924b07 GOOD LUCK JO! 
 
 
 

http://www.gofund.me/2c924b07

